
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
January 5, 2009 
 
TO:  FCC 
 
FROM:  American TCB 
 
RE:  FCC ID:  RAD095 Request for dismissal   
 
 
Please dismiss the referenced FCC ID granted on 01/04/09 
 
The applicant is requesting the dismissal due to the following: 
 
The client confused the whole filing by initiating a PBA prior to submitting to us.  Therefore in order to correctly 
submit the appropriate PBA etc according to FCC procedure, please dismiss this FCC ID, then we will file fresh 
using the correct procedures. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Marianne Bosley 
American TCB Inc.  
Direct – 717-676-3203 


